
“This is my commandment: love one another as
I love you.” John 15:12

This week Catholic Schools in the Archdiocese
of San Antonio celebrate Solidarity Week -
united against bullying and united for
acceptance, kindness and inclusion. Each day
this week, students will engage in meaningful
ways to show love towards others.  Wear an
orange shirt Wednesday as a sign of solidarity. 
Red Ribbon Week is next week.  Please find a
schedule for the week’s events in your child’s
blue folder.
Have a blessed week!
-Tammy Ducote, Principal

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Wed, Oct. 18- Wear an orange shirt for Solidarity

Day
Wed, Oct. 25- Health and vision screenings

Oct. 23-27- Red Ribbon Week

Oct. 29- Catholic Life ticket sales at St. Andrew’s turkey

dinner
Families are encouraged to send a small picture of a

special deceased family member or friend to add to

our ofrenda for Dia de los Muertos.  Mrs. Gomez will

begin setting up our ofrenda very soon.  Please send by

Friday, Oct. 20.

"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."

Week of October 16, 2023

Solidarity Week



Congratulations, Kindergarten!  This class earned the
Respectacles for the week.  We are proud of our younger classes
practicing respectful behavior.
We enjoyed learning about  St. Anthony Mary Claret during fourth
grade’s saint presentation on Friday.  Our teachers do an amazing
job guiding their class through researching, preparing, practicing
and performing these special presentations.
Second-fifth grade are participating in the fitness gram pacer
test this week during p.e.  Students have been working hard
preparing for this fitness test, and Wednesday the top three from
each grade will compete against each other for top fitness winner.

Our Lady of Grace continues to grow and

flourish in large part due to the support

of many generous donors who believe in

Catholic Education.  Susan Netardus

visited campus recently to deliver a

donation to our school on behalf of the

Katolicka Jednota Zena Texaska (KJZT)  

Society #75 St. Rosalie.  Their donation

will help fund our Memorial Scholarships!
Join us on Facebook &

Instagram

Campus News

Thank You, 
Donors!!


